Barnes, Peter@Waterboards

From: Ken Capie <kensuecapie@frontiernet.net>
Sent: Tuesday, December 30, 2014 8:33 PM

To: Barnes, Peter@Waterboards

Cc: Phil Parish

Subject: Lake Almanor Thermal Curtain

To: Peter Barnes:

Sir, to allow the installation of a “Thermal Curtain” in Lake Almanor would negatively affect the ecology of the Lake and
thus, do great harm to the fish in the Lake. It is quite obvious that very little scientific research has been done to clearly
indicate the efficacy of pulling cold water from the Lake to “lower” temperatures downstream. Based on the
information presented by Dr. Johnston’s evaluation, there is little scientific evidence to suggest there would be any
positive outcome to installing the “curtain” in the Lake. To allow such a radical experiment without adequate research is
nothing less then irresponsible.

| therefore, respectfully request that no action be taken without some extended scientific evidence to clearly show
whether such a move is justified.

Yours Truly,

Kenneth R. Capie
Retired Science Teacher
Menlo Park City School System

address: 723 Peninsula Drive
Lake Almanor, CA 96137



